Hello to our CEAP families!
A big thank you to the parents who participated in our discussions yesterday.  We do appreciate your time and thoughts as CEAP moves forward in the on-line learning world.  Our next meeting is for all students and parents in grades 5 to 9 – this Thursday at 12pm in room 3.  We hope to see you there.
This month I will be engaging in a performance appraisal as part of a new district-wide process for all principals and vice-principals.
The link below is attached to a form that only superintendent Peter Jory can see, and then he will be sharing data in comment themes without any names attached. Some quotes may be used in the report that goes into my personnel file, but again, these will be anonymous and content will be paraphrased if the source is identifiable. The survey will be open until Dec 8th.  I would greatly appreciate your thoughts and comments. 
https://forms.office.com/r/hePRtgwrLy
Sincerely,
Autumn Taylor
Principal
PASS/CEAP
250-248-2969
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